
 

 
 
24th May 2018 
 
 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 1 - 6 
 
 
Dear Parents 

 

Junior School Sports Day 
Monday 11th June 2018 - Highfields Sports Ground 

 
The annual Junior School Sports Day will take place on the afternoon of Monday 11th June 2018 at Highfields 
Sports Ground, NG7 2PS.  Sports Day will begin at 1.00pm and we anticipate the presentations will be at 2:45pm. 
You are very welcome to attend. The children will be transported from School to the venue by coach. Children 
may then either be collected straight from Highfields by their parents (please let teachers know) or will be 
transported back to School after the event, and we aim to be back at Hollygirt for 3:30pm. 
 
Please ensure your child is dressed in their school sports kit when they are dropped off in the morning. They 
should bring a bottle of water and also a sun hat and sun cream.  
 
If weather conditions are extreme, we may need to rearrange this event; in this instance, information will be put 
onto the website. There is no fixed seating at the venue and so parents are advised to bring a folding chair or 
similar. 
 
Please note that Nursery and Reception will be having their own Sports Day (in the Junior School garden) on 
Monday 25th June and so will not be attending this event. 
 
We hope you are able to come along and support the children on what is sure to be a fun day for all. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Morgan 
Head of PE 


